Good morning Dennis,

I trust this finds you well and safe.

As I get my MAT remittance form together it makes me think of the MAT committee again and what it is doing these days.

I just want to say how much I enjoyed the festival of lights, the fireplaces and so on that the MAT committee put together for December. A good use of money and ideas.

I hear snippets of things, but not much else and I would like to suggest that a newsletter or some such communication be sent out to those of us, especially the AirBnB or B&B folks, who remit funds to this committee.

We should have some sort of avenue for input, knowledge, participation, and accountability, without having to go to Town meeting minutes.

Something direct for us to be involved with would be really good.

I look forward to more events as time, energy and money roll out. I know these are really hard times and not many of us are actually making any money anyway but it's good to plan ahead.

I do hope you and the committee will consider my suggestion.

Many thanks.

Kindest regards,

Barbara Fisk, MBA, CTC

Islandview Suites-Historic Gananoque

519-826-4999/613-382-2745

